Danny Lee
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From: Taaka Scott-Bailey <tbailey@mdeq.ms.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Danny Lee
Subject: RE: Grant
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Morning Danny.

Rest assured that you will not lose the money designated for the spring cleanup day. We are working through all of the
changes as best we can, as | am sure everyone else is. | pray you and your family are well. We are working remotely,
but checking email and voicemail regularly. Please let me know if you have additional questions or concerns.

Thanks!

Taaka Scott Bailey, CPM, Manager
MDER Waste Division
Gqrants/Management Support Branch

P.O. Box 2261
_Jackson, MS 39225

Phowne: 601-961-5626

Fox: 601-961-5785

From: Danny Lee <Danny.Lee@madison-co.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 8:25 AM

To: Taaka Scott-Bailey <tbailey@mdeq.ms.gov>
Subject: RE: Grant

Taaka,

Hope you‘re doing well. The City of Ridgeland has canceled the Spring Clean Up Day scheduled for May. How does this
affect the grant? Can we use the grant later in the year?

Thanks,

Danny



